
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref:  JNE/AH 
 
9th December 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 7 CAROL SERVICE CANCELLATION 
 
I regret to inform you that the Year 7 Carol Service on Wednesday 15th December has been 
cancelled. 
 
This decision to cancel the event has been prompted by the changes in national guidance 
regarding Covid 19.  Also with the rise in cases locally and nationally we have felt it is not 
appropriate to continue to hold the service. 
 
Therefore, your child will go to their normal period 5 lesson on Wednesday and will be 
dismissed from school at the normal time. 
 
Thank you to everyone who completed the consent form and thank you to pupils who were 
either planning to be involved in the service, as part of a musical item or doing a reading.  
The time you have given in preparation for this service is much appreciated. 
 
I would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas and happy New Year.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Joe Newton  
Assistant Principal 


